Subject: Invitation for AASM Membership
Dear <Colleague’s Name>:

It has been my pleasure to consider you a valued professional colleague. Because the sleep medicine field changes constantly, it is vital that we connect with other sleep professionals and stay current on the latest research, news and developments in the field. I’d like to share some information with you about membership with the American Academy of Sleep Medicine (AASM). Over my career, AASM membership has helped me stay up-to-date with the latest developments in the field, so I would like to invite you to join the AASM.
AASM members receive benefits such as subscriptions to the journal SLEEP and Journal of Clinical Sleep Medicine, discounts on course registrations and products, access to the online membership directory and discussion forums, and email updates on legislation and health policy.  As my career has developed, I have used all of these resources. 
I think these other resources might be valuable to you:

<SELECT APPROPRIATE OPTIONS>
· I often use the Online Learning Center to earn CME and make sure I am up-to-date on sleep medicine. They have learning modules from courses I haven’t been able to attend, scoring reviews and practice exams.

· The Resource Library offers the AASM Scoring Manual for Sleep and Associated Events and other eBooks. In October, the International Classifications of Sleep Disorders-3 is coming out. Members can pre-order it at a discount between now and then. 
· The AASM’s MOC modules are approved by the ABIM and ABPN and are tailored to the needs of sleep medicine physicians. All programs are self-directed, giving you the freedom to learn at your own pace. 

· Earlier this year, the AASM launched a new online training program – the AASM Coding Education Program (A-CEP) modules are the first and only online coding, insurance and reimbursement education program developed specifically for the sleep center. 
· The AASM PAC is working to achieve a Stark exception so that board certified sleep medicine physicians (BCSMP) may diagnose and provide the long-term management of patients with OSA. 

· The new practice management site includes educational information about private payer insurers, including policies, template letters that centers can use when issues arise with private payers, and the communications the AASM has had with private payers. 
· Later this fall, the AASM is going to have a PR Toolkit for members to use to promote their practices. It will be accessible online and will include a media guide, various press releases, phone script and emails and a primary care provider introductory letter.
· <ADD OTHER BENEFITS HERE>
I recommend that you browse through the AASM’s website at www.aasmnet.org, where you can learn more about membership.  If you’re interested in joining the AASM, you can apply online or download an application here.
Please feel free to contact me if you want to discuss membership further.  The AASM Membership Department staff is also an excellent source for information.  You can contact them at 630-737-9756 or AASMmembership@aasmnet.org. 

AASM membership has been one of the best investments that I’ve made as a sleep professional, and I hope that you consider making this investment for your own career!
Sincerely, 
<Your Name>
